






Livestock Expansion to the North  
SDC in partnership with the Austrian Development 

Agency expands its Livestock Development project 

towards the northern regions of Armenia. Hundred 

border communities of Gegharkunik, Tavush, Lori 

and Shirak will benefit from improved agricultural 

services and market access. On top of that, cross-

border networking and linkages with Georgian 

farmers and service providers will be enhanced. 

Buon Natale, Frohe Weihnachten, , 
Bellas festas da Nadal, Joyeux Noël

Christmas dinner for the Swiss 
community in Armenia

ArmeniaAs every year, the Ambassador and his family 

were happy to welcome the ever-growing community 

of Swiss citizens in Armenia for the traditional annual 

Christmas dinner at the Ambassador’s residence. 

The guests enjoyed Swiss wine and a delicious blend of 

national dishes, prepared according to the unique recipes 

of the Ambassador’s spouse Marilù Gasser. Christmas 

carols and acquaintances old and new were abounding 

on this cozy winter evening of 8 December.



Traditional Christmas fondue 
with the Swiss Alumni network
In what is already becoming a new tradition, your 
Embassy celebrated Christmas with the Swiss alumni 
around a real Swiss Fondue on 15 December. What 
an asset our alumni are for Switzerland! A richness of 
programmes - ESKAS Swiss Government Excellence 
Scholarship, ASCN - Academic Swiss Caucasus 
Network, CABIR - Capacity Building in International 
Relations, GCSP - Geneva Centre for Security Policy 
- has benefited both Switzerland and Armenia in 
the win-win adventure that education and research 
typically are. And not to forget Armenians who have 
studied and done research in Switzerland by their 
individual means! And this valuable network is steadily 
growing. If you have studied or conducted research in 
Switzerland, join the Swiss Alumni Association now!

Vardan Janazyan 
Janazyan Vardan joined the Embassy team in February 
2017 as a Media and Communication Officer. Initially 
with Sanovbar Luescher, who left Armenia after the 
end of their term, Vardan through interesting articles 
and stories has been drawing attention of the public 
to various SDC projects and events. 

United in science and education – Armenia’s Swiss Alumni

Welcome to our new staff 
members who joined us in 2017!
Anna Hovhannisyan 
Anna is our new team assistant and fluent in French, 
English, Russian and Armenian. She earned a BA in 
Management from the French University in Armenia 
(UFAR) and has previously worked in the French IT 
industry. We are told she is also a great professional 
dancer so we look forward to seeing her next 
performance on stage, hopefully soon. Anna joined 
our team in March, replacing Zara Hakobyan, who 
left for new horizons (literally!), and whom we thank 
for her great camaraderie and collaboration.

Vardan Janazyan
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